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SINCLAIR ROAD CLOSURE 
 

TOWNSHIP: Pipestone Township 

 

LOCATION: Sinclair Road between Bailey Road and M140 

 

CLOSEST CITIES: Eau Claire 

 

START DATE: Tuesday, 3/9/2021 

 

ESTIMATED END DATE: Friday, 3/12/2021* 

 *Weather, work and contractor dependent 

 

PROJECT: A contractor doing work 

to the Zech Drain for the Drain 

Commission will have Sinclair Road 

closed to complete culvert 

replacement work. 

 

SAFETY BENEFITS: This project 

will extend the life and operation of 

the Zech Drain. Crosstube 

replacement will provide structural 

stability to the road and assure 

safety to the traveling public.  

 

TRAFFIC RESTRICTIONS: Sinclair 

Road will be closed to thru traffic at 

the Zech Drain. The drain is located 

between just east of Bailey Road. 

Work is anticipated to being completed by the end of the week. Please seek alternative routes until work 

is completed and road reopened to thru traffic. 

 

DETOUR ROUTE: Bailey Road is the recommended road to use to avoid Sinclair Road closure.  
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